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Serving God by Serving People      

February 2011   

 January 16th was a most blessed day 

for the Stewart family AND the Christ Lu-

theran family as they witnessed the Bap-

tism of Balyn Rex Stewart.  Balynõs parents 

are April and  Glynn Stewart; grandparents 

are June and Wes Festervan and Carlene 

Stewart and Paul Stewart. Sponsors were 

Destiny Maples and Veronica Brokenberry.  

Christ Lutheranõs Dickie MacMurray and 

Dona Festervan are baby Balynõs  great 

aunts.  

 There were many family and 

friends who came to witness this 

great event and we were delighted to 

welcome them all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mission of Christ 

Lutheran Church is 

proclaiming the Gos-

pel, reaching lives for 

Christ and celebrating 

Godõs love. 

Balyn Rex Stewart Welcomed into  

Godõs Kingdom! 
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INSTALLATION OF CHURCH OFFICERS:  January 2nd was the date for 

our church leaders of 2011 to be installed.  Here is a picture of the group stand-

ing before the congregation  accepting their vows to serve in the months ahead.  

Godõs blessings to you all for the good work you continue to do! 

 

 

ANOTHER COMPUTER CLASS IN SESSION  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the third Thursday of 

each month, our good 

friends Bernie Conradi 

and J.C. Barnett make 

themselves available to 

the members of CLC to 

help them with computer 

questions.  The areas 

they cover are Windows and Excel.  Itõs not every church that has such experts so if  you 

would like to know more about your computer, come meet with them in The Fellowship Hall  

on February 17th.  
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CHRIST LUTHERANõS CARING CART 

 

 We delivered two large bags of a variety 

of toys to the Cara Center the first week of 

January.  They were so pleased and assured 

me they would make a lot of children very 

happy after experiencing some very unpleasant 

times.   Thank you for your support and contri-

butions.  

 Our outreach for February is 

òOperation Support Our Troopsó.  This or-

ganization sends care packages to our troops in 

Afghanistan.  Their next shipping date is the 

last part of March, so the items we can collect 

in February will be sent then and will be re-

ceived by the troops around Easter.  A few of 

the things they like to send are Gold Bond pow-

der, gum, hard candy, baby wipes, Blistex/ 

Chapstick, Crystal Light and Gatorade drink 

mix.  Letõs pull out all the stops and fill our 

cart to overflowing to show support for our 

troops who are doing so much to keep us safe 

and free  

    Arla Stump   

 

DRESS FOR SUCCESS!  

 

 This is a reminder that we are con-

tinuing to collect womenõs business 

clothes, shoes, and accessories for the 

Dress for Success program.   Call me when 

you leave them at the church and I will 

pick them up.   Tel. # 318 -865-9498.  Thank 

you for your continued interest in this 

project.     

Sue Oppliger, Program Champion..  

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION:  There will be a Rum-

mage Sale  in the Fellowship Hall on 

Saturday, February 19th from 7 

a.m.ñ2 p.m.  Get your items to the 

church as soon as possible.  

 *******  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donõt forget the needs of our Build-

ing Fund.  Your support so far as 

been very positive but our need will 

continue for some time to come.  

Keep your hearts open to your 

church and this Fund. God Bless.  


